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10/28/2015

Mr. Steve Matilsky
Matilsky Construction, LCC
62 Jolen Drive

Hillsdale, New Jersey 07642

Steve,

I am writing this letter to express my complete satisfaction with the construction work your team and
subcontractors recently completed within our facility.

From the start, your firm provided us with a detailed proposal for the project with all costs included, you
answered all of our questions, and offered us cost saving suggestions. Upon award, your team applied for the
permit so we could get started as soon as possible. During the project, additional work developed and the
Matilsky team took care of these additions/changes for us immediately.

The work was performed in a professional manner and most importantly completed on time and on budget. The
experience of working with you has been such a pleasure and the quality of the work is outstanding. Also, the
communication throughout the project was top notch. When we needed something youn always answered our
calls or stopped by our office.

I would highly recommend Matilsky Construction to anyone looking for the right company to handle their
construction project. Well done!



